
 
 
2019 Spring Assembly     Group Records Coordinator Report 
 
I would like to address the importance of keeping the lines of communication open 
between the groups, the Districts, the Area and WSO. 
Does your group receive mail from WSO? 
Does your group receive email from WSO? 
If your answer to either of these questions is “no” then chances are that the contact information 
listed with WSO in incorrect. 
My records for New York North show that we have 14 groups with bad mailing addresses. 
Our records also show that we have 25 bad email addresses. 
If your contact information or meeting information is not up-to-date your group could be missing out on 
welcoming an out of town visitor or a newcomer. 
I would really like to get these errors corrected.  
Your DR can look up your group’s information for you to verify or you can contact me and I can check for 
you. 
To correct or update any information go Al-Anon.org then Member then Group Resources then Group 
Records. There you can complete an update form that will come directly to me. 
I have printed out the information of groups with contact errors and will try to pass on the groups in 
need of updating to GR’s or DR’s while we are at the Assembly. 
 
Yours in Service, 
Patti 
records@nynafg.com 
 
 
                                     


